
To Chair Monnes-Anderson and Committee Members:  

     Please Consider approving HB770 as amended. Our state needs reliable and efficient public 

healthcare. 

Humbly Yours, 

 

Rev. Hawkeye D. Morgan 

 

Vice President 

 

Phi Theta Kappa International Honor Society 

 

Alpha Kappa Omicron Chapter 

 

Chemeketa Community College 

 

Salem, Oregon 

 


